
Summer Term Tuition Reminder 

Tuition for Summer Term 

King’s students enrolled in summer term classes will be invoiced starting May 1st.  The tuition fee 

deadline for both Domestic and International Students is May 15, 2022.   

 

Summer fee schedules are posted at:  https://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-

matters/fees-and-responsibilities/schedules/    

 

Individual tuition fee statements are available on the King’s Student Finance Portal: 

https://www.kingscollege.net/cgi-bin/sfsPortal/interface.pl 
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